
 

Due to the postal strike, we encourage residents to sign up to have their upcoming (due 

to be sent out during the 2nd week of January with a February due date) utility bills emailed 

to them.  

Please email  inquiry@barriere.ca , with the email address that you would like us to use, 

name and address before Dec 31st 2024 and we will have that set up for you.  Please 

check your spam/junk folder in January in case it goes there. 

As an additional reminder: If there are currently any outstanding utility balances as of 

December 31, 2024, those outstanding accounts will be transferred to the property 

owners 2025 taxes. 

Payments can be made online, drop-box, e-transfer – payments@barriere.ca or credit 

card through Option Pay on our website- www.barriere.ca    Payments will be checked 

regularly.     Email-  inquiry@barriere.ca 
 

The District of Barriere Office Holiday Schedule:  

Dec. 23rd – Jan.1 – Office CLOSED 

Thursday Jan. 2 – Return to Regular Hours – 8:30am – 4:30pm 

 

Please refer to your garbage collection card for any changes over the Holidays or 

to the District website-  www.barriere.ca 

 

Call 250-672-9751 if you have any questions.  

Happy Holidays! 
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